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Freedom of Information request reference number: 6459.1 

Date of response: 3 May 2022 

Request: 
Could I please request a breakdown of how the NRAT budget is spent across 
Urban Search And Rescue (USAR) 
Flood response 
CBRN 
Also I’m now aware that LFB International Search And Rescue (ISAR) team is now Logistics for 
the UK team and comes with its own budget. Please could I have a breakdown of how this 
budget is spent as well please. 

Response: 
The LFB receives grant funding for New Dimensions, including USAR of £3.5m annually. This 
funding is used to support core expenditure within the LFB, however there is no direct link 
between the grant and USAR expenditure due to the way the capability is delivered. 

There is no set budget for ISAR logistics, which is funded through voluntary contributions from 
LFB. 

I hope you find this information of use. If you have any further questions please contact 
InformationAccess@london-fire.gov.uk. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website: https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-
from-us/ 
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